
BY ALDS. STAMPER, RAINEY, BORKOWSKI, WITKOWSKI, COGGS, PEREZ, DODD, LEWIS, 

JOHNSON  

Resolution congratulating Vanessa Boyd on her retirement from the Department of 

Neighborhood Services. 

 WHEREAS, 

VANESSA BOYD 

retired with pride and satisfaction as Lead Office Assistant IV from the Department of 

Neighborhood Services Property Registration Section after more than 27 years of dedicated 

service in multiple departments throughout the city and was recognized and celebrated by her 

division and colleagues on February 28, 2019; and 

WHEREAS, During her 14 years of different roles as part of DNS Administration, 

Vanessa Boyd excelled to become the expert of all things related to property ownership; and 

          WHEREAS, Vanessa Boyd solely handled the administrative duties of the Residential 

Properties Pending Foreclosure Program and trained numerous fellow employees on the 

Property Registration job responsibilities and ordinance regulations; and 

 WHEREAS, Throughout her long career with the City of Milwaukee, Vanessa Boyd 

always showed commitment to assisting the public, her co-workers and other departments; and 

           WHEREAS, Vanessa supported and championed many wellness initiatives that went 

above and beyond the call of duty and was known for her annual salad days and ever so popular 

popcorn; now, therefore, be it 

RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith congratulates 

Vanessa Boyd on her retirement from the Department of Neighborhood Services, extends its 

appreciation on behalf of the community for her exemplary service, and wishes for her a happy 

and healthy retirement; and, be it 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented 

to Vanessa Boyd, an outstanding public servant. 

Introduced by Common Council members Russell W. Stamper, II, Khalif J. Rainey, Mark A. 

Borkowski, Terry L. Witkowski, Milele A. Coggs, José G. Pérez, Nikiya Dodd, Cavalier 

Johnson and Chantia Lewis and approved by all members of the Milwaukee Common Council 

on March 26, 2019. 


